
The Village of Newark is pleased to announce that Robert Hutteman has been hired as the new 
Superintendent of Public Works.  His first day of employment will be June 1st.  Bob comes to the Village 
with over 30 years of civil engineering design and management experience.  Most recently, as Senior 
Associate Vice President at LiRo Engineers, he supervised the Civil Engineering group which included 40 
design professionals across four offices.  Prior to that, he worked at Lu Engineers for nine (9) years.  As 
President, he was responsible for the management of the 35-person civil engineering firm that provided 
civil, environmental, surveying, and planning services across Western New York.  Bob, his wife, Michele, 
and their children, Amanda, Michael, Matthew and Thomas, reside in the Town of Arcadia. 
 
Mayor Jonathan Taylor stated, “We look forward to having Bob join the Village of Newark team.  He is 
local, and having worked with him in various capacities through his previous firms, the Board knows he 
has the best interests of the Village at heart.  Bob’s engineering and management experience will be a 
great asset to the Village of Newark.” 
 
 
 

                             


